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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL
Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry.

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result
of the project.

My specific concerns follow: The concrete road partitions were erected on Alison Road near
the race course. These partitions do not allow emergency vehicles to be able to pass cars in an
emergency which is life-threatening to the patients they are treating. The barriers and
blockade that are still erected in areas where lines have been completed and not endangering
the public anymore. Road lanes have been decreased and traffic is worse than ever. Trees
have been destroyed for no reason.

Thank you for considering my Submission.
Yours sincerely,

This email was sent via Do Gooder,
a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.





